
A big thank you to all the members who joined us on the Winter Overnighter to Hawea 
this weekend was great to see so many old and new members out and about in their 
cars. 
 
From all the feedback everyone had a great time and everyone managed to get there 
without any breakdowns which is always a bonus. 
 

 
 
First stop at Lumsden after dodging a few 4 legged obstacles on the way, included a 10 
minute quiz challenge organised by Mary who did a great job and stumped many of us 
with the questions. 
 
We had a draw between Brad Newlands car load and Stephen & Cherie Stewart who won 
with the decider question (and might I add they knew ALL the words to Prince of Bel Air 
theme song!!!) Well Done!! 
 

 
 
 
 
The quiz and answers are attached if interested. 
 
 



This was a very lucky stop for Stephen & Cherie as they also scored the publicans choice 
for their Valiant Pacer 

   
 
Onward to a quick unscheduled stop at Garston surprised to see the pub open for a 
change. 
 
 
Lunch at Frankton was very welcomed and then onward to Bannockburn Hotel and a 
chance for another catchup and chat. 
 
Publicans Choice here was Jade Latta  for his HQ Holden 
 

 
 



 
 
Last card for poker hands were dished out at the next stop Luggate Tavern - with many 
not very confident in having winning hands. 
 
A short trip to our final destination of the day Lake Hawea where once settled into our 
rooms caught up again with other members at the bar. 
 
Prize Giving held after breakfast the next morning where most managed to get to.  
 
Results were: 
 
Poker Hands: 
1st - Janson (Peter Corcorans car) Straight (UE Boom) 
2nd - Karen McGarvie 3 Jacks (Air Fryer) 
3rd - Shane (Matt Dickies car) 3 10s (Remote Control Car) 
 
Lucky Member Draw - James Smith (Please remember to put your name on member 
draw list on each run to win a $50 voucher) 
 
3 scratchie board winners - Evan Barclay, Jo Osborne and Heath Thomson hope you had 
luck with them 
 
Homeward bound over the Crown Range to Cardrona Hotel then some heading home 
Central Otago way and others Queenstown way 
 
 
More photos on Facebook page - if you took any photos over the weekend please share 
on facebook with other members Im sure they would love to check them out 
 
 
 
Look forward to catching up again on the next run!   
 


